FROM: Eugene Holland holland1@humanities.osu.edu
Sent: Fri, 09 Jan 2009 11:24:50

RE: Concurrence request for Anthropology 650
As it happens, I have just this minute left a meeting with the Comp Studies ethnographers, and we have all agreed that significant differences between the ways ethnography is taught here and there fully justify concurrence with Anthropology’s proposed ethnography course (Anthropology 650).
 
Thanks to Mark and Scott for working with us on this.  
 
Is there anything else I need to do to make Comparative Studies’ concurrence official?
 
 
Eugene W. Holland
 
Dr. Eugene W. Holland, Chair
Department of Comparative Studies
451 Hagerty Hall, 1775 College Road
The Ohio State University
Columbus, OH 43210
614-292-2559
